
    
We are very excited about this fall at Wintersville Methodist Youth Group.  Tif is always looking 

for Chaperones for our events and help on Wednesday Nights.  If you would like to help out 
please let Tif know.  We have many fun things planned. Please make sure you RSVP for the 

events!  Mark you calendars!  Here are some upcoming dates: 

 


